
Morning Worship 

July 13, 2014 
*Congregation will please stand 

 

Preparing to Worship 
*Pledge of Allegience 

*Hymn 
      "Holy, Holy, Holy"                                       Page 262 

 

Prayer 

 

Welcome 
Announcements 

Prayer Requests 
 
Children's Story Time 

 
Praising God 

 *Offertory Hymn”    
     "He Lifted Me"                                            Page 552 

                                      
Giving to God  

Offertory Prayer 
Piano Meditation 
Offerings are Given 

 
Adult Choir Special 
       
Message from God's Word           Pastor Gary 

 
*Hymn of Commitment 
     "Jesus Is Calling"                                          Page 327 

 

Benediction 

 
 

 
 
 

Prayer List 
 

(Bold typed names are names added this past week)  The Family of 

Josh Binder, Michael Bissenett, Sue Jervis Bodal, Janie Brown, Ruth 

Brown, Mike Clancey, The Comer Family, Geraldine Coore, Nicole and 

Kolya Dewberry, The Family of Frank Dickens, The Family of Jackie 

Green, Brandon Holden, Mary Kafka, Gerald King, Pat King, Charlie 

Masseo, Linda Medaugh, Paul Messenger, Linda Moore, Steve Partin, 

Kenny Roldan, David Schupp, Lewis Sharpe, Chuck Snavely, The Family 

of Lonie Stephenson, Stella Sullivan, Louis Teleky, Shirley Teleky, 

Carolyn Vaow, James Watson, Our Missionaries: JoAnne Greenstreet-

France, Aaron Miller-New Life Camp, Radio Bible Class, God's Helping 

Hand Food Pantry 
 

Our Men and Women in Service: 
  

Lance Barber, Richard Bertran, Christian Campbell, Ben Gumpert, 

Steven Earle, Kathy Horner, Brandon Kellam, Eric Kelly, Gail Maxwell,  

Patrick Moran, Wayne Partin, Alan Jason Robinson, Thomas Shaw, Scott 

Taylor; Adam Thomas,  Penny Young 

 

Announcements 
  

July 13 -- Quarterly Business Meeting 

July 20 -- Dedication Service for Cameron Pica 

July 20 -- Communion Sunday 

July 27 -- Deacon's Meeting 5:00 PM 

July 27 -31 -- VBS (Please add to your calendar) 

 

We need your help at VBS.  Please let Jeanette Parker 

know that you are willing to help. 

  

 Kindness is hard to give away because 

 it keeps coming back! 

 

 
We welcome all visitors.  Please complete the visitor’s card 
found on the back of the pew in front of you and place in the 
offering plate. 


